Notice

TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 20-65

SWIMMING POOL CLOSED
FOR MAINTENANCE

Please be advised that the Swimming Pool will be closed
for maintenance work from Wednesday 22" July to
Thursday 23" July 2020 inclusive to facilitate the
replacement of missing tiles.

The pool will be reopened on Friday 24" July 2020

We regret any inconvenience caused and thank you for
your understanding and cooperation.

Thank you.

(‘P( The Management
/' Date:21% July 2020
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